
   
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

P.O. Box 21040, St. John=s, NL.  A1A 5B2 
Tel: (709) 726-8600 - Fax: (709) 726-9604 

 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE BULLETIN 
OCTOBER 30, 2003 

 
 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro General Rate Hearing 
 and Public Participation Days set for  

the Town of Labrador City and Happy Valley-Goose Bay Rescheduled 
 

The Board wishes to advise that the proceedings that were scheduled to commence in Labrador West 
on Monday, November 3 have been postponed and will be rescheduled to a later date.  This 
postponement is as a result of a request from the Towns of Labrador City and Wabush, who are 
registered intervenors in Hydro’s General Rate Hearing.   
 
The public participation days previously scheduled for Wednesday, November 5 at the O’Brien Hall 
in Labrador City and Thursday, November 6 at the St. Anglican Parish Hall in Happy Valley-Goose 
Bay will also be rescheduled.  The Board will advise the public of the revised start date and 
schedule.  
 
For further information please contact the Board Secretary as detailed below. 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
Media Contact:   Cheryl Blundon, Board Secretary 
  Office:  Suite E210, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s 

By mail: P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, NL, A1A 5B2 
Phone:  (709) 726-8600 
Toll Free:  1-866-782-0006 
E-mail:  cblundon@pub.nf.ca  

 



FAX TRANSMISSION DISTRIBUTION LIST 
 
 
TO:      FAX NO.  E-mail (as requested) 
CBC Radio- St. John’s    576-5234     radionoon@stjohns.cbc.ca 
CBC Television     576-5144  canadanow@stjohns.cbc.ca 
CBC-Radio- Labrador City   944-5472 
CBC-Radio- Goose Bay    896-8900 
 
NTV Television Network - Newsroom  722-3207              
CHOZ Radio     726-3300 
 
Steele Communications 
-CFCB Radio- Labrador City   282-5543 
-CFCB Radio- Labrador- Goose Bay  896-8708 
Doug Learning, VOCM    726-4633  feedback@vocm.com 
 
Pat Doyle, The Telegram    364-3939     pdoyle@thetelegram.com 
Robinson-Blackmore Publishing   722-2228   (Please make available to the Aurora and  

 the Labradorian your papers) 
       
 
MUNICIPALITIES 
Town of Port Hope Simpson   960-0387 
Town of Mary’s Harbour    921-6255 
Town of West St. Modeste    927-5898 
Town of L’Anse au Clair/Forteau   931-2037 
Southeastern Aurora Dev. Corp   938-7030 
Town of Charlottetown    949-0377 
Town of Cartwright    938-7454 
Town of St. Lewis    939-2210 
Town of L’Anse au Loup    927-5263 
Town of Nain     922-2295 
Town of Happy Valley-Goose Bay   896-9454 
Innu Nation     478-8833 
Town of Hopedale    933-3800 
Town of Postville     479-9888 
Town of Rigolet     947-3360 
Town of Davis Inlet    478-8936 
Town of North West River    497-8228 
Town of Makkovik    923-2126 
 
 
The following is a PUBLIC SERVICE BULLETIN with respect to the postponement of proceedings, 
including Public Participation Days, scheduled for Labrador City and Happy-Valley-Goose Bay as part of the 
hearing of Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro’s 2003 General Rate Application.  
 
It would be greatly appreciated if you can make the appropriate announcement, applicable to your service 
area available on your Public Service Announcements daily until Thursday November 6, 2003.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 726-8600. 
 
Thank-you, 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary    


